
Update Regarding COVID-19 Business Procedures 

We are open and eager to help you…


However, in the interest of following the authority’s guidelines in promoting safety and reducing 
the possible spread of the coronavirus, we have closed the showroom to all non-employees.


Please call 315-475-5191 
or if there’s no answer


Call 315-475-5115 
to arrange for material pickup/purchase, 


material delivery or to get some product advice or get a sample.


We want to help you the best that we can, given the circumstances.


Please comply with our policy of maintaining social distancing at all times (6’ or more), and 
remain in your vehicle while in our yard picking up material. Our yard staff will be instructed as 
to your order and will load you and provide paperwork.


Our outdoor displays are available to you 24/7 and we can provide quotes and information to 
you simply by calling the number above.


We will begin to distribute price booklets for the 2020 season as soon as possible, please 
contact us with any questions. 


Please note that Paragon Supply is open for business. We are closely following updates/
directives from government agencies on the coronavirus pandemic, and will react to them as 
appropriate going forward.


Thank you for understanding and for your support of Paragon Supply!


